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Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 8:53 AM
To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
Subject: FW: Encana Divide Road Water Treatment Facility LIPA-7368

Categories: Operator Correspondence

Scan No 2106584              GARFIELD COUNTY LGD CORRESPONDENCE                        2A#400378297 
  
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Kirby Wynn <kwynn@garfield-county.com> 
Date: Fri, Apr 12, 2013 at 9:10 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Encana Divide Road Water Treatment Facility LIPA-7368 
To: Greg Deranleau <greg.deranleau@state.co.us> 
Cc: Denice Brown <debrown@garfield-county.com> 
 
 
Greg, 
 
Garfield County  has approved the land use permit for the Encana Divide Creek Road WTF 
 
That is the same as "Hunter Ridge" facility you called about. 
 
As such my comment that stated 'pending County permit" is no longer applicable.  And we have give the 2A a 
'pass' 
 
Thank you for looping back to confirm. 
 
--Kirby 
 
Kirby Wynn 
Oil and Gas Liaison 
 
Garfield County 
Community Development Dept 
O (970) 625-5905 
C (970) 987-2557 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Glenn Hartmann <ghartmann@garfield-county.com<mailto:ghartmann@garfield-county.com>> 
Date: April 12, 2013, 9:04:25 AM MDT 
To: Kirby Wynn <kwynn@garfield-county.com<mailto:kwynn@garfield-county.com>> 
Subject: Encana Divide Road Water Treatment Facility LIPA-7368 
 
Hi Kirby:  It looks like a file by the name of Encana Divide Road Water Treatment Facility was reviewed by 
Kathy and was just permitted  on 3/13.  The File No. was LIPA-7368.  I did a preapp update on it but Kathy did 
the review and would be the best resource for more information.  Hope this helps. 
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Glenn Hartmann 
Community Development Department 

 
 
 
  
--  
Greg Deranleau 
Oil and Gas Location Supervisor 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
303-894-2100 ext. 5153 
  


